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The Knight’s Tablet 

“Put on the armor of God and fight the good fight of faith.” – St. Paul November 10, 2021 

Upcoming Events 
November 11~ Veteran’s Day—Wear your RED, WHITE, 

& BLUE 

November 16~ Second Sunday Series 6:30, page 5 for 

details. 

November 15~ READ-A-THON KICK OFF, details on 

page 3 (See all the Dress Down Days) 

November 24—26 ~ Thanksgiving Break/No School 

December 1~First Reconciliation 6:30 PM 

December 3 ~ Noon Dismissal/Faculty Meeting 

December 5~ Breakfast with Santa 

December 9~ K-4 Christmas Program 1:30 (dress re-

hearsal) /6:30PM Perfromance 

December 16~PK Christmas Program 

Servers Schedule 
Saturday, November 13th – Volunteers Welcome  
Sunday, November 14th 
7:00am - William Schroer and Carter Lickteig 
9:00 am - Claire Vogel and Emmie Osterholt 
11:00 am - Marianne Vomund and Anna Von-
Bokel 
November 15th — November 19th~ Daily Mass    
M, T, W, TH, F - William Schroer 
T, F - Gianna Schultz 
Saturday, November 20th– Volunteers Welcome  
Sunday, November 21st 
7:00am - Sam Byrnes and Rachel Ferranto 

9:00 am - Natalie and Clare Griesenauer 
11:00 am - Nate and Michael Elsenrath 

 

 

 

 

Humility is accepting your limitations and 
God-given talents.  I challenge everyone 
to take this opportunity to tell your 
friends and family members what talents 
YOU admire in THEM-and praise GOD for 
those talents! 



School News 
/Reminders 

St. Paul Youth Choir is invited to sing at the 4:30pm Mass on Christmas Eve.  

Students in grades 4-8 are welcome to join the choir.   

Before this commitment can be made, however, we need to know if there are 

enough students that want to join the choir.  If there is enough interest, prac-

tices  will be held on Tuesdays from 3:15—4:00.  A schedule of the dates for 

practice will be determined at a later date. 

The choir will be under the direction and supervision of Ruth Vomund and 

Katie Boehmer. 

If your child/children would like to participate please reply to  

principal@stpaulknights.org by FRIDAY, NOVEMBER 19TH. 

If you have questions call me at 636-978-1140 or email  

ruvomund@gmail.com 

Thank you, 

Ruth Vomund 



 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Join St. Paul School for our fall Read-a-Thon! This fundraiser will kick off to-
day, Wednesday, November 11, 2021. We are excited to reinforce good 
reading habits while raising funds for our school. This is a great community-
building event for our students to participate in. 
 
 The students will be reading 20 minutes a day during school for a total of 
100 minutes for the week. We encourage students to ask family and friends to 
sponsor them with flat amounts. This will be a school-wide event starting on 
Monday, November 15 – Friday, November 19. The students will be 
reading during a designated time in their classrooms with their teachers. 
 
 Our goal for this event is $10,000.00.  All of the proceeds from this 
fundraiser will directly benefit St. Paul School. 
Please visit the website to make a donation: 

 
https://app.99pledges.com/fund/readathon214 
 
Here are the fun reading days that we have planned: 
Monday 11/15- Fall into a Good Book- Wear your favorite fall colors! 
Tuesday 11/16- Hide out with a Good Book and Read- You can dress in camo!  
Wednesday 11/17- Wacky Wednesday- Wear mismatched or backward clothes! 
Thursday 11/18-Throw Back Thursday- Dress from your favorite decade! 
Friday 11/20- POP OPEN A GOOD BOOK & READ!- Dress in Spirit Wear – All Students will 
get a popcorn treat!  

 
We are excited to see our students have fun while reading with this 

event! 
Thank you for your support! 

St. Paul PTO 

https://app.99pledges.com/fund/readathon214






• St. Dominic will be hosting shadow days for 8th graders September 7 - December 10th.  Your stu-
dent can come live a day in the life of a St. Dominic student!  Personalized parent tours are also avail-
able daily by appointment.  Please register in advance at https://www.stdominichs.org/admissions/
request-info or call Victoria Luetkemeyer at 636-240-8303 ext. 111 for shadows or Bobbie Peters at 
636-240-8303 ext. 108 to schedule a parent tour. 

Virtual High School Nights will be held on 9/28, 10/4, 10/13.  Sessions will begin online at 7:00 and 
7:50 p.m. and each session will be followed by a question and answer session with our student speak-
ers and our administrators.  Please register in advance on our website at: https://
www.stdominichs.org/admissions/highschoolnights 
St. Dominic's Open House will be held on October 24th from 10:00 a.m. - 1:00 p.m.  All are welcome 

to come take a tour of our beautiful 50-acre campus, meet with our college guidance coordinators, 

teachers, students, coaches and club moderators.  Pre-register your tour at: https://

www.stdominichs.org/admissions/open-house 
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